
Green Waste Collection
What can be collected?    
The Shire and its contractors will collect garden
green waste. Tree prunings should be no
longer than 1.5m to aid handling and removal. 
 
Where should I put my green waste for
collection?    
Please place your green waste on the verge,
away from fences, power poles, water meters
and other obstacles.  This will ensure safe
access for the trucks, loaders and bobcats
used for collection.  To avoid disappointment,
we recommend you have waste on the verge
ready for collection by Sunday, 4 November.
Please note we cannot enter private property
to collect waste. 
 
Do I need to separate my green waste?     
We are asking residents to group their waste
into piles. Things that can be mulched (ie
branches and tree cuttings) should be
separated from palm fronds which cannot be
mulched.  Loose litter such as leaves should
be bagged for collection so they do not blow
around. Separating waste will help us deal with
the green waste as efficiently as possible,
maximising mulching and minimising the
amount that needs to go to landfill. 
 
What happens to the mulch?   
Mulch will be available to residents FREE OF
CHARGE following the collection.  It will be
located behind the Shire nursery and can be
accessed from Willersdorf Road. 
 
For more information contact the Shire Works
Depot on 9949 1699. 

Starts Monday, 5 November 2018.  


